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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Milli Martin, Assembly President 
Members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: David R. Carey, Borough Mayor I~.l-MJA{ 

Max Best, Planning Director 'f'{'6 ;j 
Craig Chapman, Finance Director Li~ 

FROM: 

Bonnie L. Golden, Grants ManagerPoef ~__ _ 

Gary Williams, Coastal Management Coordinator ® 
DATE: May 7, 2009 

SUBJECT: Ordinance No. 2008-19-54 (Substitute): Accepting and appropriating $83,080 
from the U.S. Department ofInterior for the Crooked Creek Recreation Area 
Riverbank Restoration Project under the Coastal Impact Assistance Program 

Ordinance 2008-19-54 was introduced on April 21, 2009. This ordinance accepts 
$83,080 from the U.S. Department ofInterior for riverbank restoration at the Crooked Creek 
recreational area. Subsequent to introduction of Ordinance 2008-19-54, another notice of award 
was received from the Department ofInterior for a second project in the Crooked Creek area. 
The second award is for $15,000 to provide riverbank restoration and habitat protection as part of 
the Kenai Watershed Forum's restoration project at Crooked Creek near Johnson Lake Road and 
the Sterling Highway. Because of the similarities between the two grants, the administration 
would like to offer a substitute ordinance that accepts and appropriates both grants. The total 
amount appropriated would be $98,080. A copy of the proposed substitute ordinance is attached. 

Attachments: substitute ordinance, notice of second grant award 




